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We have entered the New Year!  New Year is a time for each one 

of us to pause and reflect on both the challenges and the 

blessings of this past year and to thank God for bringing us to 

this year.  It is also a time to plan for a Good New Year. 

It has been a blessing to me to be Pastor to you, the 

congregations of Neighbors in Christ, through 2024 and to be 

entering into this New Year with you.  

As we enter this new year, the Annual Meetings of our 

congregations will take place.  These meetings are also New 

Years Meetings.  That is, they are assemblies for each 

congregation to reflect on its life and ministry during 2024 and 

to plan for its life and ministry in this New Year. 

My prayers for blessings on our Annual Congregational Meetings 

and for our work together as Neighbors in Christ for the coming 

year. 

Peace be with you, 

Pastor Leonard 

 


